
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th February, 2023 

 Stars of the Week 

N Hazel Eliot 

R Alistair Jack 

Y1 Ross Max 

Y2 Aly Sienna 

Y3 Margot Ellie Luke B 

Y4 Leo Bea 

Y5 Harley R Noah C 

Y6 Rebecca  Egemen  

Good Samaritan – Olivia Y 

House of the Week – St. George  

Eco Award – Nursery 

Teacher of the Week – Mrs van Valburg 

 

Our Governors have recently reviewed our Communication systems within 

school and created a Communication Policy.  The full policy and additional 

information can be found by clicking on this link - https://www.st-

annes.trafford.sch.uk/parent-information/communication-1  

Good communication between pupils, staff and parents is essential to provide 

the best possible outcomes for children at St. Anne’s CE Primary School. 

This communication is not just about the school communicating but requires 

parents, pupils and staff to feel able to communicate their views, thoughts, 

aspirations, concerns and ideas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key message – please contact the member of staff closest to the situation, 

in the first instance 

All school dates can be viewed at - 
https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/about-our-

school/school-calendar-events  
Spring Term – Y2/Y5 Instrumental lessons  

February  

Wednesday 22nd – Ash Wednesday Service 

March  

Thursday 2nd – EYFS Mouse Club 

Thursday 2nd – World Book Day 

Monday 6th – Football Competition  

13th – 17th – Science Week 

Monday 13th – Football Competition 

Tuesday 14th – Full Governors Meeting 

Thursday 16th – Girls’ Football Competition 

Tuesday 21st – Violin and Cello Concert 

Thursday 23rd – Y3 Singin @ The Waterside 

Thursday 23rd – Girls’ Football Competition 

27th – 31st – Scholastic Book Fair 

Tuesday 28th – KS1 Trip 

Tuesday 28th – EASTER service (Y4) – 2.30pm 

Tuesday 28th – Resources Committee, Governors 

Friday 31st – Cosy Reading Event 

Friday 31st – School closes @ 2pm 

 

  

This year, World Book Day falls on March 2nd. We will be 

celebrating this event in our class in a variety of ways.  Our 

class text will be linked to science (in preparation for 

Science Week) and other texts that we have in our school 

library (thanks, FOSA!).  This year we will not be getting 

dressed up.  

Children will receive a World Book Day Voucher on 2nd 

March.  The Scholastic Book fair will take place the week 

commencing 27th March (vouchers can be used during this 

week).  On Friday 31st March we will be holding a cosy 

reading event – more information to follow! 
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